
Our Lady and St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Email: school@olsj.org.uk 
Website: http://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 
Twitter account follow us on:@olasjprimary 
Telephone: (01709) 760084 
Head teacher: Mrs H McLaughlin 
Chair of Governors: Mr M Janvier 
Friday 16th April 2021 

worrywednesday@olsj.org.uk 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

              

School Day 
During the ongoing COVID19 crisis our school day 
has had to be changed on a number of occasions 
and Government guidance still states that times 
should be staggered to avoid large gatherings. 
However, we hope that by September we will be in a 
position to have fixed, permanent timings. We will 
therefore be consulting with parents and carers 
regarding the timings of the day this term using an 
online questionnaire. You will be sent a link to the 
questionnaire today. Please take the time to 
respond so that we can make decisions based on 
information from as many families as possible. 
Breakfast Club will continue and we are currently 
recruiting for positions to run After School provision 
in addition to this. 
The current timings will remain in place for the rest 
of this term, subject to Government guidance. 

Parents’ Evening Reminder 
Parents’ Evening will be virtual via Schoolcloud 
next week on Monday and Tuesday 
You should have received the full Parents’ Guide 
to using School cloud including booking and 
attending your appointment with the last 
newsletter.  
This is a brand new system and F1 parents and 
carers were able to access appointments 
successfully with only a small number of initial 
glitches. We are therefore confident that it will 
be an efficient and effective way to communicate 
with parents and carers. 

Quiet Garden 
Year 4 have worked hard during lunchtimes and 
Forest School to clear an area of our school 
grounds that had become unused and overgrown. 
It is now a quiet garden with additions to 
encourage bird and insect life. Make sure you take 
a look as you leave school via the KS2 gate. It is 
now a great addition to our school grounds, which 
we are continually developing. 
 

 

Play Equipment 
We are absolutely delighted with the new play 
equipment on the KS2 playground and it is 
already in constant use. This was an extremely 
generous donation from one of our parents 
whose company provides this and similar 
equipment to a wide range of clients. Thank you 
so much! This will provide our pupils endless 
enjoyment and help to keep them physically 
active. 
 Facebook - @JPfabricationsSY 

Instagram - @jpfabricationsltd 

 

 

 

Attendance this week: 97% 
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School Lunches 
This is the school menu for this half term. We are currently 
reviewing menu and lunchtime arrangements with a view 
to the DfE Food for Life programme and regard for the 
environment and we will keep you upto date with 
progress. 

Mini Vinnies and Foodbank Friday 
Our Foodbank Friday collections will continue this 
term, organised by our Mini Vinnie group. Thank 
you for your continuing generosity. 

Jess Cup 
This week’s winner was Charlotte Finch. She 
is a wonderful role model of our school 
values and makes an excellent contribution to 
school life. Well done! 

 


